David Patton
Freeport
LD 362

Dear Committee Members,
I'm writing in strong support of LD 362.

Land for Maine's Future is critical to ensuring Maine lands and waters remain
beneficial to the health of wildlife and people. However, it is critical and necessary to
continue to invest in this program to support Mainers today and for generations to
come.

The Land for Maine's Future funding is running out. Now is the time to replenish the
State's primary and more critical source of funding for conservation. Without LMF, it

is not only possible but nearly certain that conservation in Maine would grind to a
halt.

Please find an approach funding solution for this program and commit to providing a
healthy Maine for our kids, grand kids and generations beyond.

Thank you for considering this testimony.



